
          February 8, 2005 
  
Honorable Chairman and Members of the     Regular Meeting of 
Public Works Commission       February 16, 2005 
 

REQUEST TO RESTRICT PARKING TO SIX HOURS ON  
SOUTH SIDE OF 700 BLOCK OF PIER AVENUE  

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission approve installation of parking 
signage restricting parking to six hours on the south side of Pier Avenue between 
Ardmore Avenue and PCH. 
 
Summary: 
 
This change has been requested by our Community Resources Department in order to 
better serve the parking needs of the City’s Community Center.  Presently parking is 
unrestricted in this block of Pier Avenue and many vehicles are parking for extended 
periods of time, which negatively impacts the parking needs for the Community Center, 
Skate Park and Playhouse.  Staff believes there is adequate parking on Ardmore and 
therefore supports this request.  
 
Attachment:    Memo date January 4, 2005    
 
 
Respectfully submitted,     
 
 
 
 
      
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer  
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